
 

Headteacher: Mrs L Ingham 

Tel: 01282 457235 

Web: www.basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/basnettstnursery   

              Friday 26th April 2024 

Weekly Attendance (W/C 15/04/24) 

               AM 1 - 88%  PM 1 - 67.27% 

               AM 2 - 79.69%       PM 2 - 85% 

                AM 3 - 90%       PM 3 - 61.54% 

               AM 4 - 96%    PM 4 - 75.56% 

                AM 5 - 91.67%        PM 5 - 88.46% 

Please call the nursery daily to update us on your child’s  

absence — 01282 457235. 

Please find attached an important letter from our Family  

Support Worker, Hayley in regards to attendance. 

Mobile Phones 

Strictly no mobile phones or tablets 

are allowed to be used in our nursery.  

Please end all calls and put your 

phone away before entering our  

building.  Children are also not  

permitted to have devices in their 

bags.  Please leave them at home.  

Help us keep our nursery safe!    

Have a great weekend everyone! 

This Week’s Learning 

The children have been showing care and concern this week 
for animals.   
 
Vicky very kindly brought some lambs from her farm in.   
The children were very excited to feed them milk from a 
bottle.  

In maths this week we have been looking at big, medium and 
small. We retold the story of Goldilocks and the Three Bears 
and made porridge.  

We wonder what you can find at home that is big, medium 
and small this weekend?  

Gates 

Can all parents please try and 

remember to keep both gates 

shut on the path when entering 

and exiting the building.  This 

helps contribute towards child 

safety, especially in regards to 

traffic.   

Primary School Places 

Hopefully you have all been offered a primary school place 

for your child now (if applicable).  If you have not done so 

already, please let the office know which school your child 

is attending.   

Reminder - May Day Bank Holiday 

Nursery will be closed on Monday 6th May 2024 for the 

May Day Bank Holiday.   

We will re-open at the usual time on 

Tuesday 7th May 2024.   

Group Photos 

Tempest Photography will be in 

nursery this coming Monday (29th 

April 2024) to take group photos 

with your child’s key worker.   


